
8th December 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Last year we asked children to bring a board game to school to share with their friends and 
teachers.  The day was a great success and provided lots of opportunities for PSCHE.  We 
would like to invite the children to do the same this year. 
 
On Wednesday 14th December children can bring in a board game to share – we look 
forward to it! 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
CROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


